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Marsha, 
Central district does not have concerns with application regarding 
indoor programming. 
Attached is the neighborhood association letter opposing outdoor 
seating in rear and music being played in garage with door open. 
Central District agrees with this condition. 
Additionally, I have contacted City Attorney’s office and they have 
indicated with change in state statue, this can now legally operate 
with liquor license. 
Additionally, I have contacted Matt Tucker in zoning and he indicates 
they still need approval for front sidewalk outdoor seating. 
 
 
Carl Gloede 
 


